
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 February 2017 
 
Jane Emmet, MA 
Director of Accreditation Operations 
ABET c/o Accreditation 
415 North Charles St. 
Baltimore, MD  21201 
 
Dear Director Emmet: 
 
Please find enclosed one (1) transcript for a recent graduate of Central Washington University’s Electronics 
Engineering Technology program and one (1) transcript for a recent graduate of CWU’s Mechanical 
Engineering Technology program.  As required, we are sending these transcripts to you to complete our 
Request for Evaluation submitted on 30 January 2017. 
 
Should you require any additional information regarding this Request for Evaluation, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.  I can be reached at Bernadette.Jungblut@cwu.edu or 509.963.1689 (office) or 407.754.4458 
(mobile). 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 
 

Bernadette M.E. Jungblut, Ph.D. 
Associate Provost for Accreditation, Academic Planning, and Assessment 
 
 
 
 
cc: Dr. Ethan Bergman, Chair, Engineering Technologies, Safety, and Construction 
      Dr. Paul Ballard, Dean, College of Education and Professional Studies 
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